
 

The City of Palm Bay, Florida

LEGISLATIVE MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

FROM: Terese Jones, City Clerk

THRU: N/A

DATE: April 4, 2024

RE: Consideration of rescheduling the first regular Council meeting in July 2024.

SUMMARY:
The Independence Day holiday falls on the first regularly scheduled Council meeting date in 
July.  Staff has suggested the following date to reschedule the meeting – Tuesday, July 2, 2024.

REQUESTING DEPARTMENTS:
Legislative

FISCAL IMPACT:
None.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:
Motion to reschedule the first regular Council meeting in July 2024 from Thursday, July 4th, to 
Tuesday, July 2nd.

ATTACHMENTS:


